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Art on the Wind

Newsletter of the

Wind River Valley Arts Guild

January 2022Board meetings are every third Wednesday of the month at 5:00 PM and
open to the public. Subject to Change without Notice.

Stephen Lunsford President
Karyl Bush Vice President
Mallerie Albright Secretary
Leigh Tuckey Treasurer
Christine Snow Art Committee/

Assist Treasurer
Twila Blakeman Member at Large

WRVAG Executive Board

Our Executive Boardmeetings are open to the public
and we encourage those individuals who are
interested in our vision to attend any of our
meetings. Our website lists our current projects and
we welcome new ideas.

Boardmembers leave for any number of reasons and,
as amazing as our Board of Directors are at directing
this organization, our Board is currently not
sustainable. We do not have enough Board
members to provide for continuity and knowledge
base, ensuring a smooth transition when Board
members begin to leave.

So, if you are an artist/artisan or an individual who
loves art — and you wouldn’t be receiving this
newsletter if you weren’t — please consider joining
our team. You do not need to be an officer of the
Board, we have unlimited positions for Members at
Large.

www.wrvag.org

president@wrvag.org board@wrvag.org
info@wrvag.org 1.307.455.3404

Director of the WRVAG: wrvartsguild@gmail.com
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WRVAG Permanent Collection

Cindy Moore
Opening Reception: March 18, 2022 5-7 PM

Exhibition: March 18 - April 22, 2022
business.facebook.com/cindymoorepaintings

Laney Hicks & Sandy Zelasko
Opening Reception: August 19, 2022 5-7 PM
Exhibition: August 19 - September 5, 2022

www.sunnybankstudio.com

Molly Moore
Opening Reception: October 7, 2022 5-7 PM
Exhibition: October 7 - November 11, 2022

www.mollymooreart.com

Amanda Fehring
Opening Reception: May 20, 2022 5-7 PM

Exhibition: May 20 - July 8, 2022

www.bluedoorphotography.co

Washakie: Through the Lens of Time
Exhibition: July 25 - August 14, 2022

In the Gallery

Events & Classes

Our website is your portal to all things pertaining to
the WRVAG. Not only does our website keep you
informed of our latest exhibitions, events, and
Executive Board projects; but is loaded with easy to fill
out electronic forms, giving you direct access to
WRVAGmanagement. For example:

— Sign Up for Our Newsletter
— Sign Up to be a Donor
— Sign Up to be Included in Our Database for

Event Mailings
— Artists/Artisans List Your WebSite

We are now accepting requests for Featured Artists
for our 2023 exhibition season. Stop by our website,
“touch” the Featured Artist link, for information, as
well as a form for Requesting to be a Featured Artist.

www.wrvag.org | info@wrvag.org

Susan Kathleen Black FoundationWorkshop

September 16 - 24, 2022

Headwaters Conference Center

www.susankblackfoundation.org

Reflecting back over the past year, I was reminded, that
at this very time last year, essentially there was no
WRVAG: no Executive Board, no Bylaws, no
newsletter, no website, no activity.

In contrast, this year we have a full exhibition schedule
in our Warm Springs Gallery, featuring local and
regional artists for the first time in many years. (see In
the Gallery of this newsletter).

Further, we are now accepting requests for Featured
Artists for our 2023 exhibition season. We are looking
for painters, sculptors, artisans, photographers, or a
combination of mediums/disciplines. Visit our
website for more information.

In keeping with our goal of supporting a wider artistic
vision within our community, we have partnered with
the Dubois Chamber Music committee in supporting
their vision of bringing classical music to our
community.

If you are enjoying our reinvigorated programing, as
well as the creative vision of our regional and local
artists/artisans, please become a member or make a
donation. Or better yet, volunteer and join us on this
incredible journey!

In closing, this organization needs the support of our
regional artists and artisans, as well as our non-artist
patrons in order to grow and educate our community.
Art, in all its disciplines, speaks to our soul…our
humanity…and, in these trying times, it is needed
more than ever.

President’s Message OnTheWeb


